RIGHT IDEA, WRONG LOCATION

STOP DEVELOPMENT OF OUR OPEN SPACE

Have you heard that the Douglas County Commissioners had a proposal to develop part
of the OSCA - HRCA BackCountry Wilderness Area into a Regional Park? Recently, an
application was put forth to fund a $250,000 (81,250 per acre) feasibility study for this
location. We find that the short and long term implications to both the community and to
the wildlife are completely unacceptable. Therefore, we are charging an effort and
demanding the commissioners vote NO to funding this study and wasting taxpayer dollars.
Alternatively, we would like to see the County use that money to find another, more suitable

location for a development of this scale.
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